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CITY OF NEWTON 

Department of Public Works 

ENGINEERING DIVISION 

Memorandum 

 

To:  Councilor Alison Leary, Facilities Committee Chair.  

From: John Daghlian, Associate City Engineer 

Re: Walnut Street: pole #437/34 w/anchor guy 

Date: October 14, 2022 

CC: Jim Mcgonagle, Commissioner 
Shawna Sullivan, Chief of Staff  
Lou Taverna, PE City Engineer  

 Cassidy Flynn, Associate City Clerk 
 Kim Ritcey, DPW Inspector 
________________________________________________________________________ 

In reference to the above location, the following are my comments for a plan entitled:  

 

 

Executive Summary: 

This is an after the fact filing, Engineering received this filing today.  Eversource installed a new 
replacement pole within the limits of the original GOL and limits of relocation, however; the 
new pole received a guy & anchor not part of the original GOL.  At this time Eversource is 
petitioning the for the guy & anchor that is needed for the stress imposed on the pole given the 
angle of the overhead wires along Walnut Street Walnut Park.  
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If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 617-796-1023. 

 


